
 

March Donations 

 

The Batten Disease Support and Research Association has been remembered many times in the 

past month by families and friends affected by Batten disease.  Thank you for your generous 

contributions.  This support for the vital mission of research and services for families is crucial to 

supporting families, advocating for change, and funding research. These reports are reflective of 

the dates donations are received by February 28th- March 27th. 

 

Donations: 

Gary and Kay Ivy Behalf of Samuel Engman  

William W and Kathryn A Jurgensen Behalf of Christine Ratz  

Colleen Chorazyczewski Honor of Victoria Perez  

Nancy Curran Honor of Kennedy  

Jodi Erb Honor of Chris Erb & Ryan Kennedy  

Tina Horn Honor of Jewel Skumlien  

Joel Reynolds Honor of Rex Timko  

Joan Rosenberg Honor of Scarlett Hubsch  

Carolyn Spillson Honor of Norman J Liedel  

Todd Baucom Memory of Philip H Hein  

Michael Cordwin Memory of Christine Ratz  

David N Coulter Memory of Philip H Hein  

Nancy Diefenderfer Memory of Bobby Ireland  

Epic Systems Corporation Memory of Christine Ratz  

Audrey Fink Memory of Phil & Minnie Hein  

Gregg Froio Memory of Melissa Lynn Froio  

Spencer Fugate Memory of Christine Ratz  

Charles L Kapper Memory of Curtis Anthony  

Charles Leffler Memory of Julie Leffler  

Barbara McDonough Memory of Christopher McDonough  

Joe Arp    

John Claassen    

Sampson Coble    

Robert Duncan    

Jim and Ellen Glynn Family Foundation    

Deborah Grochol    

Hannah E Hovis    



Keith Johnson    

Patricia Larkin    

Rene Martinez    

Metro NY/NJ Chapter BDSRA    

Guy Moore    

ONEHOPE    

Amy Fenton Parker    

Thomas Peterson    

Seidel Household    

Darlene Royalty    

Lena Stell    

Caroline M Vinskie    

Makenzie Rae Wall    


